
Rep.  McClintock  tele-town
hall
Rep.  Tom  McClintockâ€™s  tele-town  hall  meeting.  Go  to
www.mcclintock.house.gov,  click  on  the  “Contact  Congressman
McClintock”  button,  selecting  the  “Email  Congressman
McClintock” option, and fill in your telephone number. By
opting-in,  you  will  receive  a  call  every  time  McClintock
conducts a tele-town hall, which is typically twice monthly
(by law, your telephone number cannot and will not be used for
any other purpose than conducting official tele-town halls –
no campaign calls and no advertising).
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